TENDER CANCELLATION NOTICE
PROCUREMENT OF BLADE CHASSIS FOR BUSINESS AND ITG PROJECTS

All concerned are informed that NBP Notice for the above cited tender placed in Newspapers- The News
and Jahaan Pakistan on 07" December, 2023 and posted on websites, PPRA (Ref: TS527335E) & NBP (Ref:
NT-12/07/2023-3) be treated as cancelled. This advertisement is available on NBP and PPRA websites.

Divisional Head,

Procurement Division

Logistics Communications & Marketing Group,
National Bank of Pakistan,

3rd Floor, NBP Head Office, Karachi.

Tel: 021- 99220331, 38902435
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